11.1.1 Electoral and Other Legislation Amendment Bill 2015 Submission 274

From: I

To: Legal Affairs and Community Safety Committee
Subject: changes to voting laws in Queensland

Date: Thursday, 9 April 2015 5:10:01 PM

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN

| would like to know why these changes to voting laws & the removal of personal ID when voting
are being changed & without consultation or notification to the public. Removing the need for
identification of a person when voting leaves the outcome open to fraudulent results & the
community will suffer as a result. It will open opportunities for people to vote more than once
perhaps under false names leading to a rigged result & corruption & our society does not need
this, what the people want under the system with ID required is a better system leading to true
results by the people. | am opposed to these changes to the current system & feel it is
detrimental to our society.

Respectfully
Jennifer Spring

Ferny Hills 4055
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